
June 5, 2023

Oakwood Place - Temporary Road Closure  
From Oakwood Drive to the end of Cul-de-sac 

Beginning Wednesday June 7, 2023, from 8am to 5pm Oakwood Place will be closed. 291 
Construction completed the CCTV (video) of the storm and sanitary pipes, as well as each individual 
PDC to ensure there are no defects in the new pipes. From the CCTV, there is a Sanitary PDC that 
has sagged and needs repair prior to commissioning the new sewers. As a result, vehicular traffic will 
not be able to access Oakwood Place during this time. 291 Construction mentioned the work required 
to complete the repair will take approximately one working day (8am – 5pm, Wednesday June 7, 
2023).  It is highly recommended that residents park their vehicles before 7:00am on Wednesday, 
June 7th, on Oakwood Drive or Chittick Crescent as shown on the map below. Emergency Services 
have been notified. 

Project Details 

 Location: Oakwood Place  
 Road Closure Schedule: 

o Start date – Wednesday June 7, 2023 @ 8:00am
o Completion date – Wednesday June 7, 2023 @ 5:00pm

 Recommended Parking Areas: (see below map for details) 

 Scope: Repairing a PDC at 226 Oakwood Place 

 Contractor: 291 Construction Ltd. 

Questions, concerns, or accommodations may be directed to: 

Tanner Stanton 
tstanton@thamescentre.on.ca  
Engineering Technologist,  
Municipality of Thames Centre 
Phone 519-268-7334 Ext. 235 




